

School Supplies

Dear Parents,

All incoming 3rd grade students are asked to bring the following supplies with them when they begin the 2023-2024 school year in the fall:

- A small, soft, zipper pencil case filled with:
 - o 1 highlighter
 - o pack of pencils, sharpened
 - o pack of dry erase markers
- 1 box of tissues to share with the class
- 2 one-subject spiral (pick your favorite cover or colors!)
- 2 black hardcover marble composition book
- Headphones or earbuds
- 8 pack of Post-It notes
- 1-24 pack of crayons
- 1 pack of markers
- 1 pack of colored pencils, sharpened

Some supplies may need to be replenished throughout the year. We appreciate your cooperation in providing these supplies for your child. We look forward to meeting you in September. Have a super summer!

Sincerely,

The 3rd Grade Team